
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

July 27, 2009

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,   Avi Okin,  Peggi Kamisato, Leningrad Elarionoff

1. Parker Ranch fencing - Brandie Beaudet  has not returned a call about 
the electric fence. Clem left a message asking why couldn't Parker 
Ranch have us put the fence on their side but still retain the land?

2. Mazie Hirono came out with a flyer showing that $600,000 from Fed 
stimulus money is going to WT&G. It depends on us being on the STIP 
- Peggi to check if we have made the list and will write to Hirono. Avi 
will also write to Hirono.

3. Cutting of trees - Mike Kraus has made quite a stir with his 
notification to the Outdoor Circle that 300+ trees will be cut. We have 
not heard back from OC on a date for a meeting to discuss these trees 
with Kraus. It was suggested that if the Outdoor Circle is opposed to 
cutting so many trees, if they would assume the liability and 
responsibility for them.

cc. James Komata, David Imata

1 of  1


